The City of Alachua invites you to attend the
Partnerships and Processes

Economic Development Public Workshop

Thursday, December 8, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. at
City of Alachua, City Hall, James A. Lewis Commission Chambers.

As the City continues to take steps to promote economic recovery with the growth of its business commu-
nity, the creation of jobs, responsible conservation, and the enhancement of the Citizen's quality of life, we
welcome PUBLIC INPUT to help improve processes and provide direction for the City Commission.
Chamber of Commerce members, Planners, Developers, Engineers, and those members of the Public inter-

ested in economic development, responsible conservation, and sustainable growth within the City of
Alzchua are encouraged to attend.

RSVP to the Office of the Deputy City Clerk
Melanie Anne Westmoreland, mwestmoreland@cityofalachua.com, 386-418-6100



